RESULTS of the SURVEY of ATTENDEES (and NON-
ATTENDEES) to the WEBINAR:
“New Perspectives in Cord Blood Testing”,
June 30t, 2015 at 09:00.

Number of Registrants: 102

Number of Attendees: 62

Number of Survey Participants: 49

Question 1: Do you think the cord blood community needs to do more for
patient safety?

Answer: 100% YES

Question 2: Do you think the cord blood community needs to better inform the
public regarding how cord blood units are tested?

Answer: 94% YES

Question 3: Do you think the cord blood community should implement cord
blood stem cell testing?

Answer: 100% YES.

Question 4: Should measurement assurance be implemented for all aspects of
cord blood testing?

Answer: 99% YES

Question 5: Has this webinar given you a new perspective or increased you
awareness to improve patient safety?

Answer: 100% YES



